
From:
To: Hendrick, Mark <JMHendrick@dew.sc.gov>

Date: 1/13/2017 11:16:12 AM
Subject: RE: DEW Trust Fund Admin and Operations Report FY2016

My schedule on Tuesday is schu

From: Hendrick, Mark [mailto:JMHendrick@dew.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 11:07 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: DEW Trust Fund Admin and Operations Report FY2016

Katherine,

We have another meeting in the Governor's office next Tuesday at 9:00. Perhaps you and I could meet right after that if 
convenient, probably 9:45 or so? Either way, I'll plan to be at the State House Most of the day anyway. Thank you.

Mark Hendrick
Director of Governmental Affairs
South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce
P. O. Box 995
1550 Gadsden Street
Columbia, SC 29202

TDhisesSkC:D(8E0W3)e-7m3a7il-0tra0n8s9m| isCseio* lnl:, (in8c0lu3d)in3g19an-4y4a6tt2achment(s), is intended only for the originally named recipient(s) and may contain 
inFfoarxm:atio(n80th3a)t 7is3p7r-iv2il6e2g9ed|,Ecomnafiidle: ntialand/orexemptfromdisclosure under applicable law. If you have received this transmission in 
erVroirs,itoruasreo notthtehenam|edrecipie| nt(s),please notify the sender by reply e-mail, then delete & destroy the message and any
attachment(s). Failure to comply with the preceding policy may result in federal or state prosecution.

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 1:48 PM
To: Hendrick, Mark
Subject: RE: DEW Trust Fund Admin and Operations Report FY2016

Mark,
Thank you for the report.
Are you available to meet next Tuesday?
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Hendrick, Mark [mailto:JMHendrick@dew.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 1:45 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: DEW Trust Fund Admin and Operations Report FY2016 

Katherine,

I dropped this report off today. It is required by 41-29-280 that we submit to the Governor and General
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Assembly. Please let me know if you have any questions relating to this.

On another note, would you have about 10 minutes that I could huddle with you sometime in the near future?

Thanks.

Mark Hendrick
Director of Governmental Affairs
South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce
P. O. Box 995
1550 Gadsden Street
Columbia, SC 29202

TDhisesSkC:D(8E0W3)e-7m3a7il-0tra0n8s9m| isCseiolnl:, (in8c0lu3d)in3g19an-4y4a6tt2achment(s), is intended only for the originally named recipient(s) and may contain 
inFfoarxm:atio(n80th3a)t 7is3p7r-iv2il6e2g9ed|,Ecomnafiidle: ntialand/orexemptfromdisclosure under applicable law. If you have received this transmission in 
erVroirs,itoruasreo notthtehenam|edrecipie| nt(s),please notify the sender by reply e-mail, then delete & destroy the message and any
attachment(s). Failure to comply with the preceding policy may result in federal or state prosecution.


